
Announcements 

 September 29th & 30th                   
 
 

Next weekend is our Sacred Heart Ministry Fair for just those ministries that are in 
great need of volunteers to help it run. In the pews you will find brochures listing all 
the volunteer opportunities here. Please take this home this week and bring it back 
next weekend, where we will have sign-up sheets and people here to answer any 
questions you may have. 
 
This weekend we have Confirmation Class on Sunday at 9:30 as well as the EDGE 
middle school youth group on Sunday at 12:00. 
 
Next Saturday, Oct. 6th, Father Bruce will have his annual Blessing of the Animals in 
honor of the feast day of St. Francis of Assisi. If you would like to have your pet 
blessed, please bring them on Saturday to the bell tower at 10:00 am. 
 
There will be a second collection today after communion for financial support of 
Catholic Charities as they respond to disaster relief from Hurricane Florence. 
 


